
Download your free pattern
www.shetlandwoolweek.com 
This pattern with clear instructions, is suitable for
those wishing to try Fair Isle knitting for the first
time, or for the more experienced knitter

Calling North 
Wales Knitters 

Katie’s Kep, C/o Tanrallt, Llangian, Pwllheli, Gwynedd, LL53 7LN.
Give your completed cap straight to a key worker or post to: 

 
Pack your completed caps in a clear plastic bag labelled 'Katies Kep'
and get them to us by 30 September 2020. Include a thank you note if
you wish.  Your thank you caps will be distributed from October ready
for the winter.

Knit a cap to thank key workers in North
Wales with this special pattern celebrating
Shetland Wool Week.

Designer Wilma Malcolmson has given special permission
to use her pattern to thank key workers in North
Wales and to mark Shetland Wool Week which has been
postponed this year.

@awyrlascharity
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